
Oakland East Bay World Wings July 1, 2019 

Newsletter from Louise Diracles 

 

Suzy Proescher is hosting a Commodore Cruise on Wed. August 14, 2019. 

We always have a good time aboard Commodore!!!!! 

BAY AREA WORLD WINGS 
ALL ABOARD FOR DINNER AND A CRUISE 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14, 2019 
COMMODORE EVENTS 

2394 Mariner Square Drive, Alameda 
Champagne boarding at 5:30 PM 

Buffet dinner 6 – 7:15 PM 
Cruising 7:30 – 9 PM 

 
Bring your husband, a friend or date! Enjoy a dockside, delicious, dual 
entrée buffet dinner plus hosted beer, wine, champagne and soft drink 
bar aboard the beautiful CABERNET SAUVIGNON COMMODORE. A cruise 
aboard one of our smaller yachts will follow. Enjoy the views of the City 
and San Francisco Bay complete with cool breezes and a full moon, 
weather permitting of course. Special World Wings price of $50 per 
person including tax and service charge. 
To reserve please send your $50 check to Suzy Proescher, 4152 Beacon 
Place, Discovery Bay, CA 94505.  DEADLINE AUGUST 2.  Louise will 
collect a check for $10 for our charities that evening.  If any questions 
call Suzy Proescher at 702-280-4773. 
For directions to the yachts just google: www.commodoreevents 
directions. com. 
 

 
 

 

 

 



Thank you to Deborah Wood Campbell for hosting the wine tasting at 

Darcie Kent Winery in Livermore. Thanks to Marilyn Kaplan for coordinating 

the picnic food. 

 
Deborah Wood-Campbell, Sally Andersen, Lucy Hart, Phelps Euler, 

Lorin Andersen, Marilyn Kaplan, Norma Corbbin, Anne Thompkins 

and Dorothy Megeath 

 

Photos from Marilyn Kaplan and Sally Andersen; thank you both! 



 
Marilyn Kaplan, Lucy Hart, Deborah Wood-Campbell and Sally Andersen 



 

Pam Feack reports about A Friendly: For July Janet Bisbing’s contact, 

Wayne, at Concord Costco gave us almost the entire meal for ladies at A 

Friendly Manor!!! Costco gave us rolls for many meals, 6 chicken fettuchini 

casseroles, tangerines and bananas. I will provide a mixed green salad. Peg, Pam 

and her 9 yr old grandson will serve on July 26th. Please call or e mail Pam if 

you can volunteer for this worthwhile project: pamelavo1@sbcglobal.netor call 

her: 510-655-5675 Liv Milan reports that she will be purchasing items for A 

Friendly Manor from our donations. 

 

Sylvia Ortlieb remembers when she and the crew had to deliver a baby 

aboard a flight in 1955. Please see newspaper article attached. Also 

Sylvia submitted a poem written by Gunn Chensinski in 1988 

which you’ll enjoy. attached. 

Attached is Samoann Clipper Wreckage, the latest roster from 

Linda Reynolds and the Gala info. News from Marin: July 14 

Cruise, Garden Party 8/17, Sept. Interline Luncheon, Post 

Convention Party at Barbara S.’s 10/13. Contact: 
worldwingsmarin@gmail.com 

 

Three cheers for Phelps Euler who found the Jane’s images from 

Sylvia’s scrapbooks. Louise is in possession of Phelps’ thumb drive and 

anyone who would like a copy can bring their thumb drive to Louise’s 

and duplicate it. louisediracles@comcast.net The scrapbooks themselves 

were sent to Miami. 

 

The World Wings Convention in Stockholm is sold out. 

Reservations are full; a wait list will be taken. 

 

I’m sorry to report that Dick Blair passed away at 90 of a heart 

attack. He was a Sales Director in NYC.  See photo below: 
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Dick Blair 

 

Hugs from Louise Diracles  
 


